

News and information from Family Resource Center of South Florida, Inc. A non-profit organization dedicated to the prevention and treatment of child abuse and neglect.

We had the honor of honoring Judge Sampedro-Igeslia and Dr. Walter Lambert for the evening.





Our Ribbon Cutting Ceremony took place on February 23rd. Thank you Commissioner Bruno Barreiro for honoring FRC with a plaque.





Art From The Heart will be on April 28th at the

Moore Building (191 NE 40th Street) between 6:30-

will be served. To purchase your tickets, please visit

11:00PM. Tickets are \$75. Drinks and hors d'oeuvres

UPCOMING EVENTS:









Current Sponsors for Art From The Heart: THANK YOU

























Strike Against Child Abuse Bowling Tournament:

On June 9th, 2018 at Bird Bowl (9275 SW 40th Street) between 12:30-3:30PM. Great silent auction and raffle items.

To sponsor or purchase lanes, please contact Melissa at mchiu@frcflorida.org or 305-960-5525.

DONOR CIRCLE:

A special THANK YOU to all of our supporters. We couldn't do what we do without you!















BUNCHY GERTNERS TOY DRIVE